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Ref: 059 1819 
 
14 June 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
I am writing to inform you that your son/daughter has been invited to attend a trip to the 
Cricket World Cup at the Ageas Bowl in Southampton on Monday 24th June 2019. This is an 
opportunity that has been offered to our school through the Southampton City Council. 
Students have been chosen for this opportunity through hard work and dedication with PE 
this year and as a reward have been selected to attend this event. 
 
Students will be given a free ticket to the event, this will be watching the Bangladesh v 
Afghanistan cricket teams in the World Cup at the Ageas Bowl in Southampton. Students will 
need to be in school uniform for this trip and will leave school at the start of lesson 2 
(9:50am) ready to be seated for the match to start at 10:30am. Students will need to bring 
lunch with them and a drink, if free school meals are provided this will be organised for the 
students. The students will leave the venue at 14:30pm and return back to school ready for 
the end of the day. Can I also ask students to bring a waterproof coat with them for this trip. 
 
Please complete the Southampton media consent form for this event, which is attached with 
the letter and will need to be returned along with the reply slip below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S Robinson 
KS3 Leader 
 
 

 
Student Name: _____________________________________   Tutor: _________________ 
 
I give permission for my son / daughter to attend the Cricket World Cup at the Ageas Bowl in 
Southampton on Monday 24th June 2019 
 
 
Signed __________________________________________ 

http://www.chamberlayne.org/

